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Project Completion: Boyle Municipal Centre 

Wellness Ride Update: August 6, 2016 

Staff News Corner  
 
As you can see, we have had many 
changes in our team over the past few 
months, so it is time to update things 
with some new staff photos.  

Welcome Summer Student -  

  Zach Beland  

 

 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We welcomed another summer stu-
dent to our team on June 29. Zach is 
a student at Hunting Hills High School 
who will be working on an AutoCad 
project over the summer. Zach will be 
returning to HHHS in the fall for Grade 
12. Welcome to the team, Zach!  
 
Name That Architect  

The first person to correctly identify 
the architect(s) of the featured build-
ing receives a gift card. Respond here 
with your answer.  
 
Congratulations to Tara Elwood for 
correctly identifying Frank Lloyd 
Wright as last monthôs featured archi-
tect. Project: Solomon R. Guggen-
heim Museum, New York, NY.   

The Boyle Municipal Centre was completed in June. This project is 
a multi-use municipal centre for the Boyle community and includes 
Council Chambers and administration offices for the Village of 
Boyle as well as the regional library and seniorsô drop-in/activity 
centre. The building is a focal point and gathering place for the 
whole community and was specifically designed to enhance this 
crucial role.     

Please mark your calendars for 
this yearôs Wellness Rideð
August 6, 2016. We are reaching 
out to families with younger chil-
dren this year to include them in 
the event. The family ride will be 
a 10 km  out and back route from 
the Berry Architecture office 
(5218-50th Avenue) to Mackenzie 
Trail park and back. The 25, 50, 
and 100 km routes will remain the 
same with lunch provided in Del-
burne. All rides will begin with 
breakfast at our office as always. 
Please sign up to ride at 
www.wellnessride.ca. We are 
hoping to surpass last yearôs 
fundraising efforts and achieve 
the $50,000 mark this year.  

Macleod Pioneer LodgeñGround-breaking 
Ceremony  

The Macleod Pioneer Lodge in Fort 
Macleod held its ground-breaking 
ceremony on July 7. Everyone was 
pleased and excited to have the offi-
cial kick-off underway! George Berry 
attended the event representing Berry 
Architecture. In other project news, 
the contractor tender opening took 
place on July 13, and we expect the 
project to be awarded very soon. 
Great news for everyone concerned! 

Pictured left to right: John Connor, Mayor of the Town of Granum; Earl Hemmaway, Reeve of the M.D. 

of Willow Creek; Brent Feyter, Deputy Mayor of the Town of Fort Macleod; Maria Fitzpatrick, M.L.A. 

Lethbridge East; John Barlow, M.P. Foothills; Gord Wolstenholme, Willow Creek Foundation; Dr. 

Maryanne Sandberg, Chair of Willow Creek Foundation; Mickey Sloot, Willow Creek Foundation   
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